
 
 

 

 
 
TO: Members of Planning Committee 
 
FROM: Ken Hetherington, Manager, Planning Division 
 
MEETING DATE: October 24, 2011 
 
SUBJECT: Report PLPD11-070A 
 Source Water Protection  
 Municipal Comments on Source Protection Policies 
 

 
 

PURPOSE 

A report to provide a summary of comments regarding the Draft Source Water 
Protection Policies to be forwarded to the Source Water Protection Committee. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION  

That Council approve the recommendation outlined in Report PLPD11-070A, dated 
October 24, 2011 of the Manager, Planning Division, as follows: 
 
That comments on the Draft Source Water Protection Policies that are attached to 
Report PLPD11-070A as Exhibit A be provided to the Source Water Protection 
Committee.  
 
 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

No budget or financial implications would result from the decision to approve the above 
recommendation.  It is anticipated that there will be financial implications in the future if 
and when the proposed draft policies are implemented. 
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BACKGROUND 
 
On October 11, 2011 Planning Committee received Report PLPD11-070 from the 
Planning Division including a presentation on the Draft Source Water Protection Policies 
advanced by the Source Water Protection Committee.  Planning Committee requested 
staff to submit a summary of the comments provided and considered by Planning 
Committee October 11, 2011 to a special Planning Committee meeting to be held on 
October 24, 2011 for review prior to Council approval on October 24, 2011 to then be 
forwarded to the Source Water Protection Committee. 
 
Attached to Report PLPD11-070A as Exhibit A, is a summary of the comments provided 
and considered by Planning Committee on October 11, 2011 along with additional 
comments from staff for consideration. 
 
Staff is recommending that the comments along with any additional comments or 
modifications from Planning Committee be submitted to the Source Water Protection 
Committee by October 31, 2011 as their formal response to the preliminary circulation 
of the draft policies. 
 
Submitted by, 
 

 
_________________________________ 
Ken Hetherington 
Manager, Planning Division 
 
Prepared by,      Concurred with, 
 
 
_________________________________ _______________________________ 
Richard Straka     Malcolm Hunt, Director 
Planner, Policy & Research   Planning & Development Services 
 
Contact Name: 
Richard Straka 
Phone – (705) 742-7777 Ext. 1733 
Fax – (705) 742-5218 
E-Mail – rstraka@peterborough.ca 
 
Attachments: 
Exhibit  “A” –  Letter to Jim Hunt, Chairman Trent Conservation Coalition Source 

Protection Committee 
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